
** If your child is currently enrolled in the district's three-year or four-year program, YOU DO NOT need to 
re-register, as you are already enrolled in Pemberton Township Schools ** 

Pemberton Early Childhood Program 
 Open Registration Event 

By Appointment ONLY 
 

January 18, 20 & 25 
February 6, 16 & 28 

March 6, 10 & 14 
April 4, 6 & 10 

May 3 & 8 
This Year’s New Location: One Egbert St., Pemberton, NJ 08068 

 
To begin the preschool district-wide registration process for the 2017-2018 school year, go to 
our school website (www.pemberton.k12.nj.us/pecec) and click on the Registration button. 
There, you will proceed to step 3 and select the school 
year of 2017-2018 (Please have cap lock on and do 
not abbreviate), enter your child’s information and 
generate a confirmation that the process has started. 
If you do not have access to a computer, you can 
complete this step at your scheduled appointment on a computer at the Pemberton Early 
Childhood Education Center.  
 
Prior to scheduling your appointment, be sure to gather all of the necessary paperwork, 
including your printed pre-registration confirmation form and medical forms from step 1. The 
Universal Health Record must be completed by your physician prior to your appointment. If 
you do not have this completed document for your appointment you will have to reschedule. 
Refer to the information page on our website for required documents. 
 
Next, call (609) 893-8141, ext. 1302 to set up an appointment to complete the registration 
process on one of the above dates. Registration is open to all residents of Pemberton 
Township, Joint Base Dix-McGuire and Pemberton Borough! The Pemberton Township School 
District’s Early Childhood Program is a free, high-quality, full-day preschool program with 
certified teachers. Child must be three (3) or four (4) on or before October 1st.  
 

http://www.pemberton.k12.nj.us/Page/1316

